Mrs. L’Heureux’s Lesson Plans

	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	Serendipity Singers
Look over CHOIR BINGO and review all the elements. Pick and plan three squares to work on
	Serendipity Singers

Follow through with two squares and post them to One Drive folder. See Link below
	Serendipity Singers

Plan two more squares- decide which activities you plan to do. 


	Serendipity Singers

Complete one of the two squares and upload it to the folder
	Serendipity Singers

Complete the other square you planned on this week and upload it to the folder

	Concert Choir
Serendipity Singers
Look over CHOIR BINGO and review all the elements. Pick and plan three squares to work on
	Concert Choir

Follow through with two squares and post them to One Drive folder. See Link below
	Concert Choir

Plan two more squares- decide which activities you plan to do. 

	Concert Choir

Complete one of the two squares and upload it to the folder 

	Concert Choir

Complete one of the two squares and upload it to the folder.



	Announcements

	Announcements

	Announcements

	Announcements

	Announcements
 



Link to get to the BINGO/CHOIR Folders- Please save all of your documents/audio file/video files with your first initial and your last name: i.e. mlheureux. If it’s a youtube link copy/paste it into a word document/notepad and input the link and then send it to the folder. Please do not email me your submissions. Please send it to the folder using the link. 

https://plsd-my.sharepoint.com/:f:/g/personal/mlheureux_paplv_org/El_Gues4c0pBgPs7CJBsqCoBNMGIdmn6FDkGqUsouQomLQ?e=rHmBgd


Make a goal of doing four squares (doesn’t have to be in a row/corners) this week. If you are someone who needs the elective credit to graduate you will need to submit two BINGOS/CHOIRS to earn your credit for the semester. 

Seniors- if you are interested in auditioning for the Star-Spangled Banner for graduation (it’s also a CHOIR square) send it to separately in an email in addition to the folder using the link. You only need to email it to me if you want to be considered for the solo at graduation. 

I will send out more information on Friday as the week finishes up. 
